
 

 

     

 

 It looks like the groundhog was right this year. Six more week of 

winter. It sure is not letting up.  I, for one, enjoys having the snow 

around. It has been way to long since there was a good snowfall that 

stuck around for most of the winter. 

 

  
   
It’s neat coming home and seeing everything all white and all the 
snowmobile trails around now. It’s been a while since people could 
ride the snowmobiles locally and not have to take a trip up north. This 
also gives us plenty of time to work on builds and getting our aircraft 

ready for spring. This is a great time to add on some lights to be ready for the Lights over 
Tuscarora event in April. It still gets dark early enough to walk outside and see how it looks when 
you step back.  

 
 Hope everyone’s projects are all going well, and everyone is doing as well. 

 See you all later. 

         

Presidents Corner: 

• The field is snow covered.  

• Maybe time to revisit the 

“Snoworama” idea. 

• Field Maintenance starts 

in March if the snow melts 

by then. 

 

Upcoming Events: 

1. Lights over Tuscarora 

April 17th 4pm to 9pm 

2. Aerorama August 21st 

and 22nd  

New Member(s) 

❖ No new members 

Comments or 

Suggestions: 

Please Contact me, always 

trying to make this letter 

better at: 

kyle.snyder17960 

@gmail.com 
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Respectfully, 

Kyle Snyder 
Club Secretary 

 


